
Service of Worship 
The Lord’s Day August 18, 2024  
WORSHIP THROUGH PRAISE 
  Musical Worship Prelude/Lighting of Candles 
  Welcome and Announcements 
 *Hymn of Preparation                  Take My Life and Let It Be  #277 
*Time of Greeting/Striking of the Hour 
*Responsive Call to Worship  

Pastor: All the ends of the earth shall remember and turn to the LORD, and all the 
families of the nations shall worship before you.  
People: For kingship belongs to the Lord, and he rules over the nations. You 

      who fear the LORD, praise Him! 
*Invocation and Lord’s Prayer 
  Children’s Story Time    

    
WORSHIP THROUGH MEDITATION 
*Song of Adoration                             Graves Into Gardens Well Worship
                        
WORSHIP THROUGH STEWARDSHIP 
 
WORSHIP THROUGH PROCLAMATION   
Morning Prayer 
Special Music    Choir 
Children depart for Children’s Worship Time 
Scripture  Isaiah 1:2-31 
Sermon                                            The Righteous Judge Dr. Eric Burmahl   
   
WORSHIP THROUGH DEDICATION 
*Hymn of Invitation                           Only Trust Him #317 
Benediction 
Choral Response 
Giving of our Tithes and Offerings 
*Time of Fellowship and Friendly Greeting    
  * All who are able please stand 
 

 

Sunday: 10:00 Sunday School  
 10:55 Worship Service 
 1:30 Choir practice 
 5:00 Church Council meeting in the 
  Library. 
Tuesday:  1:00-3:00 Grief Share 
Wednesday: 7:00 Boy Scouts. 
Next Sunday:  2:00 Baby shower for Luke 
  and Chloe Thomas in the Fellowship 
  Hall. 
  
The August items for CUOC  is jelly and  
canned fruit.  Please include some personal 
hygiene items.  Thank you for all your donations 
to CUOC.   
 
Operation Christmas Child items for August 
are markers, crayons, colored pencils, and 
notebooks. Please pick up a few items and put 
them in the box in the Narthex. 
 
The Well Wishers will go to Peaden’s Seafood 
restaurant on Thursday, August 29.  They will be 
leaving at 4:30.  If you would like to go please 
contact Larry or Patricia Thomas. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
There will be a called Church meeting on 
September 1 after the Worship Service.  
 
Shallow Well continues to support our 
neighborhood schools, East Lee Middle and 
Broadway Elementary, with a school supply 
drive in July and August. Please place donations 
in the bin in the Narthex. Most requested items 
include pencils, glue sticks, staples, clear scotch 
tape and notebook paper to help fill the teacher’s 
room with much needed supplies.  Thank you for 
your support with this project. 
 
We are in need of dedicated Sunday School 
teachers for our Kindergarten through Second 
Grade class.  If you have a passion for nurturing 
young minds and sharing the love of Christ, we 
would love to have you join our team,  Your 
support helps shape the future of our children’s 
faith journey.  For more information or to 
volunteer, please contact Faith Tannenbaum.  
Thank you for your willingness to serve. 
 
Deacon on Call: Judy Watson. 
Next Sunday: Earl Murphy 
Greeters: Layton Griffin, Patsy Thomas, Lauren 
Godfrey, and Faith Tannenbaum. 
Next Sunday: Audra McKenzie, Pam Gunter, Alex 
McKenzie, and Brittany Griffin. 

Welcome! We welcome all those who worship with us today. If you are a guest, we want to give you 
a special welcome. Please fill out a Guest card, located at each end of the pews, and give it to the 
Minister or place it in the offering plate. If you are looking for a church home, we would count it 
an honor to have you make it here. A staffed Nursery is available for small children through the 
doors at the front right side of the sanctuary. We have a Children’s Worship Time during the 
“Sermon” time. Children ages 3 yrs. old through fifth grade leave during the Offertory. Children may 
be picked up from the McFarland Hall following Worship. 


